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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Hasn’t the weather in 

October been fantastic? If 

you can remember, we 

had a low pressure system 

circulating over the state 

for five days bringing in rain.  

And then on October 1st. 

the day of the Grass Drags, 

the weather turned and 

has been perfect for the 1st 

half of this month. And the 

colors for this fall season 

have been fabulous.  

   

For those of you that 

attended the Grass Drags 

this year and pitched in to 

help with its  success, along 

with the Castle Rock Lions 

Club, I want to thank you!  

We were down on the 

number of participants this 

year for both the show and 

shine, and the number of 

entries for the racing event. 

But we had a great turnout 

of spectator’s watching 

and enjoying this year’s 

event. 

 

As always, I’m out there 

doing a little club 

promoting. Talking to 

people seeing if they are 

into sledding or not. If so, I 

give them a Club business 

card and steer them to our 

website. I’m all about trying 

to expand and grow the 

club.  I hope everyone 

does a little club 

promoting, such as 

canvassing old members 

no longer in the club, to 

rejoin, and new ones 

interested in joining. With 

the good amount of snow 

for the past 3 years, 

snowmobiling interest has 

been picking up. So there 

most definitely has to be 

some interest out there. 

 

As far as club activities 

coming up, the 

groomer/drag sled needs 

some work and we may 

need to remove a lot of 

trees and brush off of our 

trails as a result of the bad 

storms we had this past 

spring and summer.          

        

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride! 

 

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A small group of members 

held a brief discussion for a 

few short minutes after the 

successful grass drag 

racing event.  No official 

club business was 

conducted. 

The main topics discussed 

were: brushing & signing 

our trails, finalizing the date 

for the Ice Drags, and 

completing the event 

calendar for the 2011-2012 

snowmobiling season. It 

was also brought up that 

the Castle Rock Pink 

Ribbon Ride will possibly not 

be run this year.  

Also, there was talk about 

painting and fixing up the 

groomer.  Hopefully, there 

will be more information on 

that later. 

Club event dates 

remaining for this season 

are as follows: 

Club Ride January 28, 2012 

Ice Drags February 11, 2012 

Landowner’s Dinner March 

31, 2012 

 

  

 Our Club Recreation 

Director, Dave Pliss, would 

like to know…..f or the club 

ride this year, would you 

like to trailer and then ride 

from a place further up-

north, or ride from here? 

 -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Work-bee painting and 

installing new shaving 

blades on the groomer.  

No date yet. . 

 

Signing & brushing the trails 

tentatively scheduled for 

November 5, 2011.  

 

Next Meeting:  

 

November 6, 2011 at 

Carlson’s Rustic Ridge at 

11:00 am.  
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